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NIMS/GEN/042/2022 CIRCULAR 28/02/2022

Dear Parent,
Greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai!

We recently communicated to you regarding the possibility of having boys® sections in the forenoon for
Grades 3 and 4.

We thank you all for your response, but sadly I have to advise you that due to an overall increase of classes
in the girls’ section, there will not be any classrooms available in the forenoon for boys. I have no
alternatives but to hold all boys” classes (Grade 3 and 4) in the afternoon session.

We realize that some parents will be disappointed by this situation, but we have no possible solution right
now. We request you to make suitable arrangements for child care.

Warm regards,

Yﬂg?‘f—’ —

Principal



